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     The Marion County Commission sat in regular session pursuant to its 
adjournment on Wednesday, March 11th, 2015.  Present were President Elliott, 
Commissioner Garcia and Commissioner VanGilder.   
 
         The proceedings of Wednesday, March 11th, 2015, together with those had 
and done under the supervision of Janice Cosco, Clerk and Recorder for the 
Marion County Commission on March 12th, 13th, 16th and 17th, 2015 were 
approved as submitted and signed.    
 
   Reverend Larry Buckland of the Life United Methodist Church led the Court with 
a prayer.  Deputy County Clerk Thomas F. Antulov led the Court with the Pledge 
of Allegiance.   President Elliott called the meeting to order.  Commissioner 
VanGilder moved to dispense with the reading of the minutes of Wednesday, 
March 11th, 2015 and accept them as presented.  Commissioner Garcia seconded.  
President Elliott concurred.����

 
     For the record, note James Priester, Assessor presented to the County 
Commission the following Exonerations for approval.   
 

Dated March 18, 2015 
Nos. #2015-304 through #2015-309 

 
    Pursuant to the recommendation of James Priester, Assessor and approval of 
Patrick Wilson, Prosecuting Attorney; Commissioner VanGilder moved that the 
President sign Nos. #2015-304 through #2015-309.  Commissioner Garcia 
seconded.  President Elliott concurred.     
      
     The Commission received the Resolution to apply for West Virginia 
Community Participation Program funds on behalf of the Police Reserves.  
Charlie Reese stated that this grant application is in the amount of $1,000.00.   
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     Commissioner VanGilder moved that the Commission and the President sign 
the Resolution.  Commissioner Garcia seconded.  President Elliott concurred.  
 
     The Commission received the Resolution to apply for West Virginia 
Community Participation Program funds on behalf of the Upper Monongahela 
River Locks.  Charlie Reese stated that this grant application is in the amount of 
$5,000.00.   
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     Commissioner VanGilder moved that the Commission and President sign the 
Resolution.  Commissioner Garcia seconded.  President Elliott concurred. 
 
     The Commission received a request for advice and consent from Patrick 
Wilson, Prosecuting Attorney, to accept the resignation of Dana Shay as an 
Assistant Prosecuting Attorney, to be effective March 31, 2015. 
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     Commissioner VanGilder moved that the Commission grant its advice and 
consent to accept the resignation of Dana Shay as an Assistant Prosecuting 
Attorney, to be effective March 31, 2015.  Commissioner Garcia seconded.  
President Elliott concurred. 
 
     The Commission received a request for advice and consent from Patrick 
Wilson, Prosecuting Attorney, to accept the resignation of Allison McCray as an 
Administrative Assistant, to be effective March 31, 2015. 
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     Commissioner VanGilder moved that the Commission� grant its advice and 
consent to accept the resignation of Allison McCray as an Administrative 
Assistant, to be effective March 31, 2015.  Commissioner Garcia seconded.  
President Elliott concurred. 
 
     For the record, note the Commission received a Grant Adjustment Notice from 
Division of Justice and Community Services for Project Number 14-VA-016. 
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     Charlie Reese stated that the next Commission meeting will be at 10:00 a.m. 
instead of 7:00 p.m. due to a scheduling conflict on a Hearing.   
 
     Belinda Biafore stated for the record that the advertisement for the bids for the 
2015 Phase of Palatine Park which is in the Times West Virginian today and if 
everything goes as planned it will be completed by May 22nd, 2015.  She added that 
we had a meeting with Thrasher Engineering on Monday and they are in the 
process of developing our logo for this phase.  She continued that Raymond 
Alvarez will be here next week to give a presentation on the issue of Water Street 
and Palatine Park.  Belinda wanted to thank the House of Delegates for the grant 
of $5,000.00 for the Locks to be kept open.   
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     There being no further business to come before the County Commission, it is 
ordered that this Commission do now recess until, Wednesday, March 25th, 2015 at 
10:00 a.m. for the next scheduled County Commission Meeting.    
  
        
 
             
      __________________________________ 

Randy Elliott, President   
 
 
 
 
 


